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Mr President,
Finland thanks Bosnia and Herzegovina for its UPR-report.
1) Finland commends the establishment of a national Council for Persons with Disabilities. It is now essential that the Council works effectively and representatives of persons with disabilities actively participate in its work. We also welcome the efforts the country has made for eliminating differential treatment of persons with disabilities on the basis of cause of disability or on the geographic area where they live. Regrettably, there is still a multitude of laws and regulations that enable discrimination.
Finland recommends that Bosnia and Herzegovina harmonises all laws and regulations in order to ensure an equal treatment of persons with disabilities throughout the country, and to eliminate differential treatment of persons with disabilities based on a cause of disability. 
2) One of the most vulnerable groups in Bosnia and Herzegovina are victims of war crimes of sexual violence. Progress in addressing their rights to justice has been very limited.
What measures will Bosnia and Herzegovina take that access to justice and reparations are guaranteed to war victims of sexual violence ? 
Finland recommends that Bosnia and Herzegovina brings its legislation into line with the international standards related to prosecution of war crimes of sexual violence. Bosnia and Herzegovina should also accelerate investigations and prosecution of perpetrators as well to ensure that victims have access to judicial and health services throughout the country.  
